
Results of the 2024 CUSA By-election

As per S. 8(1) of the electoral code, a Fall By-election is held to fill any vacancies that
have occurred among Councillors or the Office of the President, along with any properly
proclaimed referendum or recall petitions.

As of the beginning of the nomination period, five (5) vacancies were reported, all of
which were Councillor positions for the Faculty of Arts and Social Science. An open
nomination period was held from Monday September 23 - 9:00 am to Monday
September 30 - 11:59 pm, and was advertised publicly on the CUSA Elections website
and social media.

At the close of the nomination period, the CRO received no nominations from
prospective candidates through the official by-election nomination form. Additionally, the
CRO was not notified of any proclaimed referendum or recall petitions.

Therefore, the election process for the 2024 CUSA by-election is considered complete
and neither a campaign nor voting period will occur, as it is not possible to conduct with
no candidates. The five Councillor vacancies in the Faculty of Arts and Social Science
will remain vacant for the remainder of the 2024-25 governing year.
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